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Know Anybody Who Still Needs a Vaccine? Mobile Unit on Fox 
Street Today, Saturday and Sunday. No Appointment Needed 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

  

The vaccine specifics according to Kristine Jenkins, 
Cumberland District Public Health Liaison: 

 

Johnson and Johnson, single-dose vaccine 



Clinic is for 18+ 

No Insurance Required 

No I.D. Required 

Clinic visit can be 20 minutes from start to finish 

 

Cultural brokers for assistance in many languages. 

Discounts of beverages from local businesses and grocery 
store gift cards with each vaccination. 

 
 

Questions: Call Kristine Jenkins at 207 485-0541.  
 

 

 

  

 
 
 

RELAX WITH YOUR MUNJOY HILL 

NEIGHBORS AS WE EMERGE FROM A 

DIFFICULT YEAR! 

 

Munjoy Hill Neighborhood Organization 

Annual Meeting 

 

FRIDAY, JUNE 25, 2021 at 5:30 p.m. 

 
 

ON THE SIDE LAWN OF 

ST. LAWRENCE ARTS, 76 Congress St. 

(rain date, Saturday, June 26th at 5:30 p.m.) 
 
 
 

Greet your neighbors face-to-face while you enjoy 

healthy snacks and live music. Relax outdoors, with 

enough space for some social distancing. 

 



Music by Mainely Folk, Maine's premier accordion 

folk quartet, playing covers and originals. 

Classic Folk to Classic Rock/Blues and everything in between. 
 
 

Special guests: 

Mayor Kate Snyder and 

District 1 Councilor Belinda Ray 

 
 

PLEASE BRING YOUR OWN LAWN CHAIR OR BLANKET 

AND BEVERAGE IF YOU WISH (water will be provided). 
 
 

EVERYBODY IS WELCOME! 

EVEN IF YOU ARE NOT YET A MEMBER, 

PLEASE COME CHECK US OUT! 

 
 

DETAILS: 
Meet and Greet Neighbors, Music and Snacks: 

5:30 to 6:15 or so 

Followed by Speeches and Recognitions: 
Guests: Councilor Belinda Ray and Mayor Snyder 

 

Concluding with short Business Meeting for MHNO Members 

Election of Board of Directors, President and Vice President 
 
 

Members who are interested in running for the MHNO Board of Directors need to 
submit a statement of intent to run for the Board by June 18, 2021. Send it to 
info@munjoyhill.org. Candidates must have been a member in good standing of the 
MHNO for at least 6 months prior to the election. If you are thinking about throwing your 
hat in the ring but want a little more information, please contact President Wayne Valzania 
at w.valzania@munjoyhill.org. Prior to the election, candidates for the Board will have an 
opportunity to speak briefly to introduce themselves to the members. 
 

Join us as a member. All members in good standing as of June 24, 2021 will be entitled 
to vote at the annual meeting. To renew your membership, go to www.munjoyhill.org. To 
inquire about the status of your membership, write to info@munjoyhill.org. 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

  



PRESIDENT'S NOTE: 
 

Sorry for some duplication in messages from us, but we thought it was 
important to get this word out about the availability of vaccinations in our own 
neighborhood. If you are not vaccinated, this is a great opportunity. Please 
pass the word on to any friends who may be in need of a Covid-19 vaccine. 
 
 

I hope to see all of you at the Annual Meeting on June 25th! 
 
 

Stay safe and be well! 
 

Wayne Valzania, 
w.valzania@munjoyhill.org 

President 
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